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September 2021 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Invitation to an online public consultation regarding revised proposals for 

Woodlands Nursing Home & Masters House 

 

As you may be aware, earlier this year our initial proposals for the residential-led 

redevelopment of Woodlands Nursing Home and Masters House on Dugard Way 

were unsuccessful in securing planning permission. Over the spring and summer we 

have been reviewing our plans, and we are pleased to now be inviting you to view 

and comment on our revised proposals. They are available at our consultation 

website which can be found at www.kenningtonstage.co.uk. 

 

Here you will find information on the key elements of our new plans, which include 

building heights of up to 16 storeys, and 170 much needed new homes. Our aim is for 

30% of these homes to be affordable, with a focus on low-cost rented housing. 

 

Have Your Say 

 

We do hope that you are able to log on to view our proposals and have your say.  

 

Doing so is easy. You can log onto our website and use the online feedback form to 

send your comments directly to the project team. You can also call us on 07902 112 

829, and you can also email the team at Michael.Stanworth@KandaConsulting.co.uk. 

 

We are also happy to arrange home visits, especially for people living directly 

adjacent to the site. We will also be conducting a door-to-door canvassing session of 

our immediate site neighbours on Friday 17th September. 

 

Two Community Webinars 

 

Two community webinars are also being held, on Wednesday 15th September and 

Tuesday 21st September. Both webinars start at 6.30pm and last for an hour. After a 

short round of introductions and a presentation, there will be a question-and-answer 

session. To sign up, just email Michael.Stanworth@KandaConsulting.co.uk. 

 

Get Involved 

 

We do hope you are able to log on and have your say - the deadline for comments to 

be received is Friday 24th September. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

The Lifestory Team 
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